


Join in the fun this summer and take Flat Jesus 
with you wherever you go! Summer is just 
around the corner, and we find ourselves in and 
out of church, so help us to stay connected 
during the summer months and share ­your 
adventures with us and with Jesus!   

Remember that Jesus said “I will be with you 
always.” Sometimes it’s hard to remember to 
look for him wherever we go, though. This 
summer, take Flat Jesus with you and look for 
where God is at work in the world—then share 
that good news with all of us! 

Simply take pictures of Flat Jesus throughout the 
whole summer while you are playing, 
adventuring, on vacation, or just hanging out at 
home! Going on a vacation? Take Jesus with 
you! Going to summer camp? Take Jesus with 
you!  Email your pictures to 
sjlcoffice@frontier.com, post them to our 
Facebook page, (https://www.facebook.com/
pages/St-Johns-Lutheran-Spencer-
WI/223487993954) and/or bring your 
pictures to be posted and shared on the bulletin 
board. 


